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Boronia Radio Controlled Car Club 
Incorporated A0036675Y 

ABN 21706928839 

 

 

June 16, 2018 

 

Hello everyone. 
Two newsletters in 2 weeks, better back off on those energy drinks. 
As promised this edition details decisions from the June committee meeting. 
 
The big-ticket item: The kiosk as per the Victorian Titles will return permanently. Indy’s 
grandma has volunteered to run the kiosk which will offer fresh coffee and hot food (as well as 
the traditional drinks and sweets). We are now hunting down a pie warmer and a Dim Sim 
steamer. As soon as we have these, the kiosk (old control room) will run from around 6 or 
6:30pm to around 8:30pm. Demand will fine tune the operating period. 
 
There are some minor changes to our web site. 

➢ Our class rules have a dedicated page 
➢ Newsletters have moved to our “About the Club” page 
➢ State Titles results have been moved to our “Results” page 

The results for Round 17 have also been corrected and reposted (2 rounds were 
dropped instead of 1). 

 
As from July 4th (start of Season 2) we are dropping the discounted race fee for members of 
other RC clubs. This brings us in line with other clubs. 
 
Alycat support ceases at the end of this year as its author is retiring.  Ken has developed and 
supported Alycat over the past 30 odd years.  At present we don’t know of any equivalent 
products that manage ‘rounds’ style racing. For the time being Alycat is stable and no reasons 
why it can’t continue to serve our club for the next few years. Over this period, we will 
investigate the suitability of alternative products. 

 

Boronia Code of Conduct (CoC) 
A new document “BRCCC Class Rules” has been created and now available on our web site 
(got to the “Classes” tab).  This document is a copy of the rules in our CoC with just one 
update regarding battery charging. The class rules in our Code of Conduct will be deleted with 
the next edition of the CoC at the end of the year. 
The above change is part of our strategy to simplify and improve documentation on rules, 
policies and Constitution/ Governance. 
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AGM 2018 
The next BRCCC AGM is scheduled for Wednesday August 1st after round 1. 
All financial club members are welcome to nominate for committee positions and we would 
love to see some new blood join the 2018/2019 committee. 
More details soon however please do consider nomination and or who you would like to have 
represent the club in the next committee. 

 

 

Committee Meeting: 
 
The next committee meeting will be 7pm Tuesday July 3rd at our Club Room. 
As usual all members are welcome. 
 
If you would like to contribute, listen or add your own suggestions at this meeting please do 
join in.  We’d love to hear your views/suggestions though we do ask that discussions be kept 
brief and to the point. 
 

 

2018/2019 Memberships due 
Memberships are due for renewal at the end of June however this due date will be extended 
slightly as renewal notification is only 2 weeks prior to end of Financial Year. 

Our fee structure has change so please note the following: 

• Joining fee has been abolished. 

• New Family membership (parents and 2 juniors) $60 

• Adult is now $40 

• Junior/pensioner is now $20 

• New Maintenance fee $20 
(This is fully refundable provided you attend 2 working Bees or contribute 
significantly to the club). 

We will send electronic invoices this year to existing members for renewal by card or bank 
transfer. Membership forms will still need to be completed and submitted on a club night (or 
email to secretary@brccc.org). 
Cash payments on club nights also welcome. 
 

Season 1, 2018 
Season 1 is rapidly drawing to a close with the last round on June 20. 
Your best 12 rounds for the season are used to calculate points. 
Presentations will be conducted during round 1 of Season 2 (July 4th), complete with BBQ. 
July 27th will be a fun night. 
 
Cheers, 
 
David Huggan 
BRCCC President 

mailto:secretary@brccc.org

